
Our Bay, Your  Boat  

July 25, 2019

WETA
Nina Rannells, Executive Director
9 Pier The Embarcadero, Ste. 111
San Francisco, CA 94111

Dear Nina

The purpose of this letter is to state Tideline’s desire to amend our Harbor Bay - 
Oyster Point agreement in order to continue the ferry service for an additional year 
beyond the 6‐month pilot program. 

Regards,

Patty Fukami

CFO Tideline Marine Group

Tideline Marine Group 
1681 Tiburon Blvd 
Suite B 
Tiburon, CA 94920 
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